

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Nov. 22, 2013

Communications Director: Zenobia Gerald 916.566.1789

PRESS RELEASE

A Flash Mob Greeting

Click HERE

SACRAMENTO – Twin Rivers Superintendent Dr. Steven Martinez has been meeting with each senior class to encourage students to study hard and graduate on time.

When he arrived at Creative Connections Arts Academy (CCAA) on Nov. 20, he was greeted by the entire school—it just wasn't what you would call a traditional welcome. But everyone sure had fun!

Twin Rivers Unified School District serves approximately 27,000 preschool through adult education students in northern Sacramento County.

www.twinriversusd.org

#####